
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Riverside Aggregates LLC would like to request a thirty-day extension on the JRude Site M-1989-009 

Transfer paperwork deadline. The deadline now is January 3rd, 2025 so that would push the date back to 

February 2nd, We are only waiting on one last piece of paperwork to get back to us so it is likely that we will 

be able to get it in sooner. Please let us know at your earliest possible convenience. 

 

Respectfully 

 

Stacey Stewart 
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